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The construction work to the south section of Taxiway 
‘A’ was substantially completed today, November 19, 
2007.  In the spring, after the snowplowing season, 
the contractor will return to this section of pavement to 
place the 2nd coat of taxiway paint markings, relocate 
the easterly edge of taxiway lights, and hydroseed the 
easterly taxiway shoulder.  In the meantime, the 
project area will be stabilized for the winter and 
cleanup activities will be wrapping up shortly.

Construction efforts for the North Section of Taxiway 
‘A’ may start as early as the week of January 21st.  

NHDOT is committed to providing the airport 
tenants and visitors with the latest information on 
this project.

To receive e-mail updates on this project’s 
progress or to ask questions about the project, 
please call (603) 271-2552 or e-mail 
cniewola@dot.state.nh.us.  

For immediate project concerns, please contact 
Ossipee Valley Aviation and the information will 
be relayed to the appropriate parties.
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